
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Cadillac Rotary Club Supporters, 

Our annual auction is going virtual this year. The year’s auction will support the Veterans Serving 
Veterans, Inc. Memorial Park Pavilion Project. For more information on the project go to 

www.vetsservingvets.org. 

We will miss seeing all of you in person, but we have worked hard to procure many wonderful items for 
you to bid on. If nothing on the auction is of interest to you, you can still support the Cadillac Rotary 

Club by clicking on the Donate link at cadillacrotaryauction.com.    

Thank you for all of your continued support of the Cadillac Rotary Club and our mission to help our 
community.  

The Cadillac Rotary 2021 auction will open bidding on March 6, at 7:00AM.    

Items on the auction can be viewed by following the QR code or going to cadillacrotaryauction.com. 

You may view items without creating an account. To create an account to bid just click on the “login” 
tab in the upper right corner of the screen.   

The screen will ask for your email and password previously registered or follow the prompt to create a 
new account. Registering is easy and will not require any payment information to create an account.   
Happy Bidding! 

You will be notified by email if you are out bid on an item and have a chance to increase your bid.   

If you have any questions on an item, please use the “Contact Us” link on the item page to contact the 
auction administrators. We will work to respond promptly. 

Once the auction is complete on 03/13/2021, you may pay for your item(s) on the auction site. Print your 
receipt to bring with you when collecting your items. You may also pay for your items at the time of 
pickup.   

Pick up dates and times for auction items will be March 16 and 17th from 10 AM to 4 PM each day. 

The pickup location is the Habitat Restore located at 7545 E 34 Road, Cadillac MI 49601. The 
Restore parking lot and entrance are on the back of the building. We will have volunteers to assist you 
with loading your items if needed.  

Thank you for supporting Rotary so we can support our community! 

Please contact Susan Dennis at if you need to make other arrangements to collect for items. 

Susan Dennis (231)357-1486 | Email: SusanDennis@9and10news.com  
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